
 

Infant Families Social Club 
The Parents Association are supporting parents to organise informal gatherings once a month. These gatherings are 

especially for the families of children from the Junior and Senior Infants classes. There are a number of children in 

these classes with older siblings and, after school, the families are often hanging out in the area, just waiting for the 

older kids to finish. Other families with JI and SI kids often hang on longer in the area to use the playground or go for 

a walk. This is a great opportunity for these families to connect with each other.  

 

Meeting once per month on a Wednesday.  
October 19th, November 16th and December 14th 

 

Meeting location:  
Under the Kilcolgan Educate Together National School sign. 

 

 

Contact Person: Michelle   Email: pa@kilcolganetns.com 


